
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
22nd August 2018 

  
 

                            
Dear Parent 
 

ALL EXPENSES PAID TRIP* TO BARCELONA FOR YEAR 12 STUDENTS 
 
I am delighted to announce that we are offering our Year 12 students an all expenses paid trip* 
to Barcelona during October half-term!  
 
With 68 Cognita schools in Europe, Latin America and 
Asia we are incredibly well connected and are offering 
our Year 12 students an unforgettable trip to British 
School of Barcelona (“BSB”). 
 
This is a once in a lifetime opportunity for the 
students not only to broaden their cultural horizons 
and hone their language skills, but also to open up 
their academic horizons and see the world as a bigger 
place with bigger opportunities 

 
Students and staff will fly out on Sunday, 21st October and return on Friday, 26th October. They 
will spend the days attending lessons in BSB and evening trips will include the tourist bus, a visit 
to the gothic quarter, Camp Nou and the final evening will be an international student event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Helen Hier 
Headteacher 

       * Excludes evening meal and spending money 

Save 
the date 


